“LOOKING BACK

*In September, Bro. Keith Huhta, his wife Lourdes, and son
Andrew, came from Hermosillo, Mexico. He taught our 24th
intensive institute at Aierdi and did a fine job, focusing on the
2 Epistle of Peter. Keith is the director of an excellent Bible
institute there in Hermosillo. There were nearly 60 adults
present and 18 of them earned certificates. We awarded Miss
Ana Pedrero, a special plaque for having earned 20 institute
certificates, or the equivalent of 100 hours of Bible teaching.
*At the end of September, associate pastor Rob Stroup, from
Berean BC in Lilburn, GA, came with a group of adults.
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different ministries, including
some tract distribution in the
target city of Tolosa, where

one of our co-workers is now
starting services for the first ever Baptist church.

*In October we enjoyed the visit of Pastor Marshall Fant, who
came with his wife and daughter, to hold a special series on the
family in the Goierri church. They did an wonderful job on such
a needy subject in this terribly family deficient culture.

*The Beasain church attendance has been filling the tiny
auditorium week after week, with unsaved hearing the

Gospel almost every Sunday. We continue to pray, and as a

congregation are fasting once a week, waiting on God for a
larger and more suitable building.

LOOKING FORWARD=

*During the first week of December we will host our 8th
Missionary Teen Retreat. Currently there are 17 teenagers
scheduled to arrive from five different European countries.
Dr. Mike Patterson will be our guest speaker. We are
changing the retreat this year, it will run from Thursday the
1st through Wednesday the 7th. Friends of the ministry
have already sent in gifts to help with the retreat and
transportation expenses, which we will distribute to those
who have to spend the most.

*We are well into the preparation for our yearly Gospel
Postcard project. The postage expense for most of the 18
towns has already been donated by friends and churches.
If you would like to see a sample of the front of the card,
and the Gospel text on the back, it should be posted soon
at www.aierdi.org, under Printing & Literature. If you would
like to help with the remaining costs of MTR8 or Postcard
project, please email us for the latest information.

THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH FOR YOUR PRAYERS!
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Andy & Mimi Bonikowsky

FOR EMAIL REPORTS AND LINKS TO MINISTRY VIDEOS
ON YOUTUBE, write andybonikowsky@gmail.com

Sending church: Berean Baptist Church World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
1405 Hewatt Rd. Lilburn, GA (770) 9855318

PO Box 725, Kings Min, NC 28086 (704) 730 1440 / email —andy®@aierdi.org



